

SBRWGA General Meeting Date: November 30, 2021 Time: 12:40 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

President Jeanne Osterlund called the General Meeting/Holiday Party to order. Over 60 Members were in attendance (list of attendees shown separately). Meeting was held in the 2 rooms in the Hacienda at SBR. An agenda had been previously distributed.

Agenda:

- Rules/Handicap update. A.Anna reported on how HC calculations are done, HC soft caps, posting scores in a timely manner, # of holes played when you can post. T.Kelly discussed Pace of Play, including checking the benchmark times on the score sheet. There could be a new blend of Plum/Gold tees in the future.
- League Day update. **S.Pharr** requested that if you are unable to play, please contact either her or her team prior to score cards being finalized.
- Pricing for 2022. M.Jahaske reviewed the new 2022 rates, and why the prices had increased. Sale date in the Pro Shop will be 12/9 12/16, with a special discount on 12/9.
- Golf Maintenance Crew Appreciation Fund. J.Osterlund reminded the members that
 the monies for the maintenance crew is separate from the Employee Appreciation
 fund. \$5,445.00 has been collected to date. 35 "goodie" bags will be needed.
- Most Improved Golfer for 2021 was revealed by A.Anna and J.Osterlund as Evie Thompson! (Congratulations, Evie!!!)
- State Medallion winners. J.Osterlund stated that the winners were Carol Mihal, low net, and Jean Cheszek, low gross. They will be representing SBRWGA in the State Medallion Tournament.

Date: November 30, 2021



SBRWGA General Meeting Date: November 30, 2021 Time: 12:40 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

> Voting was conducted on the 2022 Budget, which was approved. Voting was also held on the new 2022 Board Members, and were approved as follows:

President Lorraine Smith

Vice President Diane Taylor

Secretary Pam Horwitt

Treasurer Kay Johnson

Membership Jeanne Jensen

Rules/HC Toni Graves

Sponsorship Monica Bartko

Communications Beth Chamberlin

Social Marci Whitehead

League Day Susan Pharr

Web Manager Barb Simms

 Recognition of outgoing officers. J.Osterlund recognized each outgoing Board member, and presented each with a gift. M.Hawkins presented Jeanne Osterlund with a gift from the SBRWGA members as outgoing President.

Date: November 30, 2021

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. No date was set for the next General Meeting. Respectfully Submitted,

Joanne L. Oliver

Joanne L. Oliver, SBRWGA Secretary

(List of Attendees shown separately on SBRWGA website)